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Mark your Calendar for these Upcoming Events


August


2nd, 4th & 5th Kindergarten Assessments call 485-8258 to schedule your students 20 minute assessment for one of these days.


3rd  Kindergarten Kickoff Meet your teacher, tour your school and find friends!  10:00 a.m. to 12:00 a.m.


6th Health Clinic/School Supply Giveaway


Hikes Point Christian Church 10-1


10th  First Day of School!!!  We can’t wait to see you!


12th Kindergarten placements


16th Open House 6:00-7:30


September


5th   No School Labor Day! 




















Welcome to Goldsmith Elementary!!


Class of 2029


We are so excited about you beginning your educational journey here at Goldsmith Elementary!  We have exciting things in store for your student and your family!  Although our job here at Goldsmith is to educate your child, we go well beyond this goal.  We want to partner with our parents and work together to meet their physical, mental and social well-being.  We value your input and want to keep the lines of communication open to and from home.  On behalf of our staff here at Goldsmith, we welcome you to the Goldsmith Family!


Sincerely,


Kim Grider, Coordinator


Goldsmith Family Resource Center


�


   








Transportation


How will you get your student to and from school?


Drop by during Goldsmith Dolphin Days or at Kindergarten Kickoff to get your child’s bus number and bus stop or your car rider number.  It is imperative that we know how your student will get home everyday.  





The First Day


The first day is difficult on both parents and students.  If you do plan to bring your student on the first day, it is important that we get parents out of the building as soon as possible.  This will help cut down on tears.  


(at least for the kids) (


Thanks for your cooperation on this.


Kindergarten students are encouraged to start the year with a good routine.  





�


Kindergarten Homevisits


Watch for Ms. Grider!!  


She’ll be biking with flash cards and books again this July!!  Expect her to drop by with a reminder to work on those letters and number this summer!!





Kindergarten Kickoff


You are invited to attend a special event for incoming Kindergarteners and their parents.  


Wednesday August 3th 


10:00 a.m. to 12:00 a.m.


Goldsmith Elementary


3520 Goldsmith Lane


This is an opportunity to meet our 


Kindergarten staff


Get a tour of the building, meet new friends and say hello to Dr. Renner our Principal.


We’d love to see everyone here for this 


exciting event!


We can’t wait to see you!


This is who you’ll meet!!


Teachers�
Assistants�
�
Mr. Davis�
Ms. Hamilton�
�
Ms. Ronau�
Ms. Chadoin�
�
Ms. Thurman�
Ms. Howell�
�
Ms. Cecil�
Ms. Penner�
�












Good Attendance is Essential!


Goldsmith expects good attendance!


If your child is sick: Always call the school office to report your student out sick. When returning to school always send a note stating the reason for the absence.  These letters are kept in the event of a state attendance audit.  If your student has multiple absences due to illness, we will request a doctor’s note.  There is a 10 day parent note limit for excused absences.


If your child has had any of the following symptoms in a 24 hour period do not send your student:  temperature, diarrhea, vomiting, thick draining mucus or excessive live lice.


Strive For No Unexcused Absences


Our goal is student success!


If a student has multiple absences or tardies that are excused or unexcused Goldsmith wants to work on solutions. We will: call and talk with you, send a letter home, set up a conference with the counselor/principal, 


stop by your home to discuss solutions--We always try and stop by before a social worker comes to your home.  


Please know that Goldsmith wants to work with our families to resolve issues without involving district and state social workers.  However, we are mandated by law to report truancy.





School Uniforms


Goldsmith Students wear:


khaki, blue and black shorts, pants and jumpers for girls


any solid color polo shirt, turtleneck or button up shirt


we encourage tennis shoes, but any lace up or Velcro shoes will work.  Just no flip flops


Call the school office for specific questions


485-8258


�





Kindergarten Assessments


Help our Kindergarten Teachers get a jump on the school year by signing up early for your child to stop by school


August 2nd, 4th & 5th  


Between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. 


to take a 20 minute assessment 


Call for an appt. 485-8258


Who is who at Goldsmith?


Principal    Dr. Renner


Assistant Principal  Mr. Hill


Counselor  Ms. Morrison


FRC Coordinator  Ms. Grider


Music Teacher  Ms. Garren


Art Teacher  Ms. Lammers


Spanish Teacher  Ms. Alarcon


Computer Teacher  Mr. Gade


PE & Practical Living Teacher  Mr. Maier


Library  Ms. Morgan-Weber


School Secretary  Ms. Garrison


Attendance Clerk Ms. Garcia


If you need to meet with us call or 


have a question call.  


485-8258


Parents are welcome, but we ask all visitors to sign in for safety reasons.








Free Clinic


When:  Saturday, August 6, 2016


Time:  10:00 a.m. -1:00 p.m.


Where:  Hikes Point Christian Church


              2601 Hikes Lane Louisville, KY  40218


              473-0403


Hikes Point Christian in partnership will host a Community Clinic offering the following services:


Blood Pressure Checks	Glucose/Diabetes Checks


General Health Checks	Dental Care


Vision Screening		Hearing Test and Treatment


Spiritual Counseling		Pregnancy Counseling


Chiropractic Care		Hot Meal


Hair Cuts 			Manicures


Backpacks/School Supplies	


This free clinic is open to everyone in the community.  All screening will be done and medical care given by licensed doctors and nurses.  All services are first come first serve, and services offered may change day of the clinic.


More information:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.hikespointchristian.com" ��www.hikespointchristian.com� 
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The Goldsmith Elementary Family Resource Center is located in Room 121. Our hours of operation are Monday thru Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. & by special appointment.  If we can be of any assistance to your family, please contact us at 485-6544.  
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